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12th March 2020 
 

Dear Year 5 Parents, 

Mill on the Brue 2020 

In light of the current uncertainty with Coronavirus, we obviously have limited information at this stage regarding 
whether Mill on the Brue will go ahead. In the meantime, hopefully the following information will be useful: 

· There are no other schools taking part in a residential stay when we are there. On Tuesday 31st there is a school 
from Shepton Mallet taking 20 children for a half day trip; they will have no contact with our group. 

· Mill on the Brue will not accept any children on site that have any symptoms linked to Coronavirus, here is a 
statement from them: 

"We are doing our best to mitigate the spread of the disease by ensuring that all our staff understand the 
importance of hygiene, particularly hand washing, and are aware of the signs and symptoms. I would be grateful 
if before your trip that you could please ensure that no child or adult has any of the symptoms and also that the 
parents are fully aware of this." 

· Mill on the Brue will not close or cancel unless the Government instruct them to do so. 

· If school or Mill on the Brue are closed then you will receive a full refund. 

· If the trip goes ahead and you choose to withdraw your child you will not be given a refund. 

We will keep you updated, please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any queries. 

Best wishes 

 
Nigel Roberts  
Headteacher 
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